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A NEW VOTING
EXPERIENCE...

The City of Agoura Hills invites you
to come demo the new voting equipment!

Agoura Hills Library
29901 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills

Thursday, February 6, 2020 from 9AM to 5PM
Friday, February 7, 2020 from 9AM to 5PM

in partnership with the Los Angeles County
Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk and the Agoura Hills Library,

In Los Angeles County, polling places (precincts) have been
upgraded to Vote Centers. Voters now have the option to cast a

ballot in-person at any Vote Center in the County. Become
familiar with the new Voting Solutions for All People (VSAP).
Anyone may visit to try the new Ballot Marking Device (BMD)

and preview the electronic pollbook.

Vote Centers for the March 3, 2020 Presidential Primary Election
open February 22 through March 3, 2020.

To find a Vote Center near you, or for more information on voting,
check the Los Angeles County website at:

www.lavote.net


